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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Since we returned from the Christmas break, Year 11 students have begun their intervention 
programme. All of these targeted sessions will help students to prepare for their summer GCSE 
examinations and ensure they achieve fantastic results. Students have made a positive start to 
intervention and have been attending sessions both after school and on Saturdays.  
 
Each week, students will receive a weekly timetable of the after-school sessions they are 
expected to attend. Please ensure you familiarise yourself with this each week. As well as this, 
school is open each Saturday morning from 9:30am -12pm for subject specific intervention 
sessions and independent study in the LRC. Many students have already been making use of this 
valuable space to revise and complete independent work.  
 
Please encourage your child to attend the LRC and ensure they attend any subject specific 
interventions on a Saturday. Every Monday, a text message will be sent to parents of those 
students who were in school on Saturday in order to keep you informed of your child’s attendance 
to Saturday revision sessions and independent study.  
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Paul Walton 
 
 
 
 


